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 PSALTER WEEK 2 Intentions will continue to be said without the faithful being present 

Saturday 21st November - 6pm 
Mass streamed 

Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary (Memorial) 
People of the Parish 

Sunday 22nd November - 9am 
Mass streamed 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE (SOLEMNITY)                National Youth Sunday 
Annual Memorial Mass - Holy Souls (for those who have died in the past 12 months) 

Monday 23rd November 
No Mass 

Feria  
- 

Tuesday 24th November - 9.30am 
Mass streamed                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Saint Andrew Dűng-Lac, Priest, and Companions, Martyrs (Memorial) 
Douglas Pearman RIP 

Wednesday 25th November  9.30am 
Mass streamed 

Feria  
Holy Souls 

Thursday 26th November - 9.30am 
Mass streamed 

Feria  
Holy Souls 

Friday 27th November 9.30am 
Mass streamed 

Feria 
Theresa Shuttleworth RIP (2nd Anniversary) 

Saturday 28th November - 6pm 
Mass streamed 

Feria 
Prayers in memory of Fr Michael Lynch RIP  

Sunday 29th November - 9am 
Mass streamed 

FIRST SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
People of the Parish 

COLLECTION Sincere thanks for your kind donations. The parish relies upon your generosity! 

HUNGRY BOX: £ - 
UGANDA COFFEE (Wednesday) 2020/2021: £  - 

SECOND COLLECTION 
  Standing 
  Orders 

    
   529.00 

Suspended 
£ 

  Envelopes    - 300 CLUB:      Suspended 
Forms to join the club are in the Parish Centre.  NEW MEMBERS WELCOME   Loose Plate    - 

 
ENTERING HOSPITAL:  Please let us know if you or a relative enter hospital, we will do what we can to assist you. 
SUNDAY OBLIGATION:  A reminder that the obligation to attend Sunday Mass is suspended in the dioceses of England and Wales.  
PASTORAL VISITS:  Currently suspended, except for end of life. 
CONFESSIONS: By arrangement with Fr Eddy, please call 01522 696838. 
NEWSLETTERS:  Anyone wishing to receive the weekly newsletter via email or the postal service while the Church is closed, please contact the 
parish office or post your contact details through the door of 2a.  Thank you  
PARISH SECRETARY:  Will be in the office on Tuesday and Thursday 10am-4pm. 
REPOSITORY:  2021 diaries and calendars and a selection of Christmas cards are available from the Parish Office.  If you would like to place an 
order, please contact the parish office or you can contact Alan Stephinson via twohoots2011@hotmail.co.uk or phone 01636 892110 with your 
contact details and the item wanted.  Alan will then deliver your chosen item to you, or post it if that is preferred or you can collect from the Parish 
Office.  Cash/cheque payment will be due on delivery/collection.  Thank you. 

     Make sure you only print when necessary and use double sided options where possible. 

 Readers 
This NO MASS    -    - 

Next NO MASS    -    - 

Tea &  
Coffee   

This SUSPENDED 

Next SUSPENDED 

Cleaners 
This SUSPENDED 

Next SUSPENDED 

Footsteps 
This SUSPENDED 

Next SUSPENDED 

Exposition 
This SUSPENDED 

Next SUSPENDED 

Stewards 
This NO MASS   -   - 

Next NO MASS   -   - 
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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Jesus Christ,   
 

As we enter this second ‘lockdown’ and loss of communal celebration of 
Mass, I wish to add these few words. This is a time for us to show our 
strength and by that I do not mean strength in defiance. I mean strength in 
mutual support; strength in service; strength in perseverance and hope.  I 
mean, then, the strength of our faith in action.  The first act of faith is the 
praise of God.  It is deep and constant prayer.  This must be at the root of 
our lives, as individuals, as families, as households.  I urge you, then, to 
stay faithful to daily patterns of prayer.  Pray privately; pray together at 
home; come to church to pray; pray without ceasing.  I thank God that our 
churches remain open to be places of peace and prayer, and the live 
streaming of the Mass, celebrated every day in our churches, is a great 
help.  But that too must be rooted in our own life of prayer.  Only by 
receiving the living water from the Lord will we pass through this arid time. 
Indeed, if we stay close to the Lord, we will be changed for the better by 
this time of crisis.  The second act of faith is humble service.  This is the 
road we are to follow: service of each other; outreach to the lonely; 
nourishment for the hungry; compassion for the sick, the isolated, the 
dying, especially those facing death alone, and those who mourn.  Let’s 
do it.  These are the strengths we have, the strengths we must contribute 
to our society’s way of life.  Only in this day-to-day practice can we shape 
a different future, a better future, one that is more compassionate, more 
just, more charitable.  This is the future which must come out of this crisis. 
We cannot just wait to ‘get back to normal’.  This is a time to rebuild a 
better family, a better household, a better neighbourhood, a better world. 
May God bless and sustain us all in the weeks ahead.  
 

Yours devotedly,  
Cardinal Vincent Nichols, Archbishop of Westminster  
 
LIVESTREAMING:  Our livestreaming service can be accessed at 
www.churchservices.tv/lincoln or through the ‘web-cam’ tab on the parish 
web-site. Sunday Mass will be at 9am and weekday Mass (Monday-
Friday) will usually be at 9.30am although check the newsletter and the 
on-line schedule for any changes.  If you can’t make Mass ‘live’ then a 
recording will usually be available within an hour of the end of Mass. 
 
NOTTINGHAM DIOCESAN YOUTH SERVICE:  Have a range of online 
resources for young people and families. For details visit: 
https://www.ndcys.com  
 
OUR LADY OF LINCOLN:  Will be open for private prayer on Monday 
and Thursday from 9:30-10:30am. 
AID TO CHURCH IN NEED: NOVEMBER 25th will see the fifth RED 
WEDNESDAY event organised by Aid to the Church in Need. It is an 
initiative to raise awareness to all, of the need to Stand up for Faith and 
Freedom. Worldwide Christians and other faith groups are being 
persecuted for their beliefs, which is morally, socially and politically 
unacceptable.  No one should lose their homes, their livelihoods or their 
lives for their peacefully held beliefs.  On Red Wednesday we can all play 
our part in some way either by attending Mass for them online (please see 
below), by wearing Red or by making a Red Prayer Space at home where 
you can pray together for suffering Christians and other minorities.  Light 
a Red Candle and place it safely in a window for all to see, or draw your 
own.  This year Our Lady’s Church will be lighted up RED and will glow 
along with many other Churches, Cathedrals, the Houses of Parliament, 
and Lambeth Palace to name but a few.  Our Lady of Lincoln Church 
will be open from 6–7pm on November 25th should you wish to come 
and pray in front of the Blessed Sacrament. 
 
ST HUGHS:  Will be open for private prayer and exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament on Saturday mornings from 10am-12 Noon.   

Please do remember  HANDS - FACE - SPACE! 
 
ST. PETER AND ST. PAUL'S PRAYER GROUP:  The Prayer Group has 
been meeting on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month on Zoom.  Would 
you like to join us?  You would be very very welcome.  The next meeting 

is 24th November from 7.30-9pm at the latest. ID- 498 066 3426 
Password- 999198. 
 
THE DIOCESAN VOCATIONS TEAM are holding a Zoom Café for men 
and women on Tuesday 1st December at 7pm.  If you would like to meet 
the team, ask any questions or simply just listen in, email Diane 
at: vocationsadmin@dioceseofnottingham.uk  for the link and password to 
enable you to join them on your device with your drink and cake. Find out 
what it means!!! 
 
LIVING ADVENT PODCASTS:  This podcast series will explore how we 
live the virtues of Advent (Hope, Love, Joy & Peace) in our daily lives.  
Each week in Advent we will discuss one of the virtues with people from 
all across the diocese who are trying to live that virtue in today’s secular 
society.  We will speak to a police officer, a retired grandmother, and a 
musician.  Search for ’Living Advent’ on Apple Podcasts, Spotify and 
Google Podcasts or visit the diocesan website.  Available from the 1st 
Sunday in Advent. 
 
MASS INTENTIONS:  We will try to celebrate your Mass intention on the 
date you request, but this is not always possible, especially at the present 
time.  Your Mass will be said on or as near to your requested date as is 
possible.  If you would like a specific date then we ask that you please 
book the Mass well in advance to save any disappointment.  While the 
church is closed only a People of the Parish intention will be said each 
Sunday, please do not request a Mass intention for a Sunday date.  
During the month of November if you see two priests saying Mass 
together, one of them will be offering Mass for Holy Souls. 
 
ST THERESE OF LISIEUX CATHOLIC MULTI ACADEMY TRUST 
Midday Supervisor to start as soon as possible (20/086) Salary Band 
1 Starting Salary £17,842-£18,562 per annum pro rata Fixed term – to 
be reviewed after 6 months (13 hours a week worked over 39 weeks 
a year) Based at St Peter St Paul Catholic Voluntary Academy, 
Lincoln:  If you are interested in applying for the post, application packs 
are available from our website https://www.stlcmat.org.uk/vacancies. 
Applications must be submitted by 27th November.  Interviews will 
take place on 3rd December. Completed application forms must be 
received on the Catholic Education Service (CES) application form and 
returned to the HR department at vacancies@stl-cmat.org.uk by the 
closing date. 

A GUARDIAN ANGELS PRAYER 
FOR WHEN YOU CANNOT ATTEND MASS 
Dear Guardian Angel, go for me to church, 

there kneel down at Mass for me. 
At the offertory, take me God and offer Him my service: 

What I am, what I have, offer as my gift. 
At the Consecration, with your seraphic strength, 

adore my Saviour truly present,  
praying for those who have loved me, 

for those who have offended me and for those now deceased, 
that the blood of Jesus may purify them all. 

During Holy Communion, bring to me the Body and Blood  
of Jesus uniting Him with me in spirit, 

so that my heart may become His dwelling place. 
Plead with Him, that through His sacrifice all people 

throughout the world may be saved. 
When the Mass ends, bring home to me and to every home, 

the Lord’s blessing.     Amen. 
 

AN ACT OF SPIRITUAL COMMUNION 
My Jesus, I believe that You are present in the Most Holy Sacrament. 
I love You above all things and I desire to receive You into my soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive You sacramentaly, 
come at least spiritually into my heart. 

I embrace You as if You were already there  
and unite myself wholly to You.   

Never permit me to be separated from You.  Amen 
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